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Well done Chloe  from 
year 6 and Jessica  from 
year 2 who had a really 
busy half term dancing. 
They danced at Hotshots 
dance competition and 
won 2nd place for both 
oftheir Team group danc-
es. 

Well done Jack 
from year 3 who 
gained his 200 
metre  

swimming badge. 
He went straight 
from 50 metres to 
200 metres. What 
a great  

achievement! 

Well done Leon 
from Foundation 
Stage who has 
gained his second 
belt in Ju Jitsu. 

He really enjoys 
doing this!  

Well done Evie from year 1 
who recently took her  

Level 1 Chess exam and 
passed with 100%! She is 
continuing to learn and 
play chess, now focusing 
on Level 2.  

Well done 
Elijah from 
year 6 who 
achieved his 
2nd ‘kyu 
black and 
brown belt’ 
in Karate. He 
is now two 
grading's 
away from 
his black 
belt! 

Congratulations 
Chloe from year 6 
who achieved 81 
points for her Tap 
solo dance at the 
Medway Dance 
Festival. 

Well done Chloe from year 6 and 
Jess from year 2 who danced in the 
annual show at the Hazlitt Theatre. 
This was 3 shows back to back over 
two days.  

Well done Jessica from 
year 2 who achieved 85 
points for her  

Character solo at the 
Medway dance Competi-
tion. 



Congratulations Audrey 
from year 4 who participat-
ed in the Maidstone Open in 
association with the GBS 

Roller Cup 
Round 1  

Artistic  

Roller Skating Event. 

She won a bronze medal 
in the "Newcomers Solo 
Dance 2013 and after". 

Netball 

Brunswick showed great teamwork and 
determination at the Greenfields Netball 
tournament. They remained undefeated 
throughout  the first group of Netball 
games, qualifying for the semi finals. The 
team finished in fourth place and the net-
ballers should be incredibly proud of them-
selves!  

Thank you to all those who have contribut-
ed this term to the sports  

newsletter.  Keep active!   Miss Fullagar 

Well done Saoirse 
from year 4 who 
has  decided to 
switch from swim-

ming to 
Diving. 
As the 
weather 
is 
getting better, she’s also 
returned to Athletics. She 
greatly enjoys both activ-

ities. 

Well done  

Amaya from year 2, 
who walked the 6 
mile circular walk 
around Harrietsham 
to raise money for the 
Hospice. Both Ama-
ya’s nana’s have uti-
lised the services provided by the Hos-
pice and she wanted to give some-
thing back to them to help others in 
the future. What a fantastic achieve-
ment! 

Well done Lola from year 4  
who spent a week skiing 
and achieved her 'Yeti 3' 
badge - skiing through 
snow parks and down a 
number of red runs!  

Well done Anagha from year 3 
who won a trophy at tennis for 
the  

improvement she has made with 
her tennis skills.  

Well done Ethan 
from year 3 who 
has raced his 
PW50 bike around 
the Motor cross 
track.  

Congratulations  
Fintan in year 1 
who achieved his 
200 metre swim-
ming badge and 
Annabelle in year 
4 who achieved 
her 2000 metre 
swimming badge 
this term. Well 
done!  


